Northdale Sanitary District

PO Box 287
Black Hawk, SD 57718 No. PW073102-15

605-787-4640

7/22/2002

CITY OF RAPID CITY
300 6™ ST
RAPID CITY SD 57701

DEAR MR BJERKE:

NORTHDALE SANITARY DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES HAVE AGREED TO
ANNEX LOTS A AND B OF THE FUSS SUBDIVISION ASSUMING THAT THE
NORTHDALE SANITARY DISTRICT CAN PROVIDE BOTH WATER AND SEWER
AND PROVIDE THE SAME SERVICES THAT ARE CURRENTLY BEING
PROVIDED TO THE EXISTING DISTRICT.

LOTS A AND B OF THE FUSS SUBDIVISION ARE CURRENTLY BEING
DEVELOPED BY KEITH KUCHENBECKER. THE DISTRICT IS REQUESTING
THAT RAPID CITY ALLOW FOR THIS EXPANSION OF THE DISTRICT AND
WOULD REQUEST THAT THE HOOKUP FEE AND MONTHLY RATE BE THE
SAME AS PREVIOUSLY NEGOTIATED WITH NORTHDALE SANITARY

DISTRICT.

SINCERELY,

Al ooy

ROBERT POWLES, MANAGER




